
JSSA BOARD MEETING 

  

August 25, 2025 

  

  

The meeting was held at Jupiter Community Park Pavilion and convened at 

11:00 a.m. 

In attendance: John Cariero, Rich Sewell, Paul Storch, Mike Igneri, Joe Santos, Vic Troiano, 
Gary Vitaletti, Ron Bialosky (via phone), Pete Forgach 

Absent: Rick Tuyn, Jay Stollman, Jeff McCrave 

The Treasurer's report and minutes from the last meeting were approved. 

The 2025 fall and 2026 winter league seasons were discussed in general terms.  Details of the 
fall season will soon be emailed to the entire membership.  Players expressing interest will be 
placed in the draft to be held in early October.  Similar to previous years, games will run from 
mid October through early December.  

  

Meeting adjourned 11:20 a.m. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Vitaletti 

 


